TEMPORARY FULL ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION for MONDAY, APRIL 13, 2015

Be advised that the University will have a contractor on campus to replace air conditioning units
at Ben Shahn and Hillside Hall on Monday, April 13, 2015. The first closure is located on the
access driveway to Parking Lot #7 and will be in effect from 7am to 1pm. Parking Lot #7 will be
closed to vehicular traffic during the closure. The second closure is located on Mills Drive
between Hillside Hall and Century Hall and will be in effect from 1pm to 5pm. Disruptions
should be anticipated and pedestrian traffic will be diverted around the work sites. Thank you
for your patience and understanding during this project.
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